
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest in 

Mrs Butler’s office: 

Lacey-Mai Johnson, Jade Sanderson,, Jack Jones,        

Jamie Cavanagh, Zac Harley, Mia Betts.  

Dylan Mycock,  Riley Machin, Leah Boulton 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Neveah Dickerson - swimming achievements  

Scarlett Robinson - completed book trail  

Website Updates  

The club timetable is now available to view  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss of 

use of facilities.   Our debt policy can be found 

on the school website.  

Uniform Stock 

We have a limited amount of uniform stock left in the 
school office that is available to buy at £5 per item.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Lochlan Chaddock 

 Busy Bees - Mason Higgs 

 Terrific Tigers - Carly Walker 

 Perfect Panthers - Matthew Merrill 

 Learning Lions - Charlie Lawton 

 Wise Owls - Rory Lawton 

 Super Squirrels - Aiden Hoskins 

 Brilliant Badgers - Ollie Crutchley 

 Fantastic Foxes - Ryan Matthews 

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Harley Robinson 

 Busy Bees - Tristan Cooper 

 Terrific Tigers - Lucas Antrobus 

    Perfect Panthers - Harriet Stainthorp 

 Learning Lions - Mason Lawton 

 Wise Owls - Beau Glynn 

 Super Squirrels - Alivia Jewess 

 Brilliant Badgers - Bethany Kidd 

 Fantastic Foxes - Taryn Pearce 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Henry Boon 

 Busy Bees - Bodhi Hayhurst 

 Terrific Tigers - Bethlyn Dickerson 

  Perfect Panthers - Abigail Findlay  

 Learning Lions - Cody Potts 

 Wise Owls - Oscar Shaw 

 Super Squirrels - Isabelle Green 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jamie Cavanagh 

 Fantastic Foxes - Zac Brookes 

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Luca Lamkin  
      

Manchester Airport - Reception  

As part of their next topic on transport, Reception children will be 

heading to Manchester Airport, Runway Visitor Park on Friday 18th 

October. 

 Children will have a tour of the flight deck and have opportunities 

to  explore the cabin of an aircraft as well as learn about parts of 

the plane and jobs that people do at the airport. 

Payment for the trip needs to be paid via ParentPay no later than 

Friday 11th October. If you have any issues with payment, please 

call the school office.  

Nursery and Reception Open Day  
 

Is your child or someone you know due to start Nursery or 
Reception class  

in September 2020? 
 

We would like to open our doors to you on  

Tuesday 1st October, we want to show you our amazing 
school and the opportunities we offer.  

 

We have two sessions taking place at 9:30am and 11:00am - 
please call the school office on 01782 973800 to confirm 

5-6 cardigan x1 

S/M cardigan x2  

9-10 cardigan x1 

10-11 cardigan x2  

 

3-4 jumper x1 

4-5 jumper x1  

5-6 jumper x1  
 

3-4 fleece x1 

4-5 fleece x1 

5-6 fleece x1 

9-10 fleece x1 

 

3-4 Full PE kit with bag x2 

3-4 badged polo shirt x1 

5-6 badged polo shirt x1 
 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

PTFA AGM Meeting  

Wednesday 25th September 

3:30pm 

 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon  

Friday 27th September 2:00pm 

 

Nursery Open Day  

Tuesday 1st October 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  

Tuesday 1st October  

 

Tempest School Photos  

Wednesday 2nd October  

 

Wednesday 9th October  

Harvest Festival 

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

20th September 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can show  

respect  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

House Points  

Earth 365 

Mars 450 

Saturn 300 

Jupiter 450  

Winners: MARS & JUPITER 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

On Friday 27th September we will be hosting our Macmillan coffee 

afternoon! 

Please join us at 2:00pm in the school hall 

Any cake donations would be gratefully received, any packaged 

cakes at any time during the week and any fresh cakes on Friday.  

Thank you in advance  

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 99.58% Busy Bees 100%          

Terrific Tigers 95.77%           

Perfect Panthers 93.08%   Learning Lions 98.89% 

Super Squirrels 96.67%  Wise Owls 97.33% 

Fantastic Foxes 98.00%          Brilliant Badgers 90.00%     
 

Last weeks winners are Busy Bees - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 96.66% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

 

 

Pupil Leadership roles 

We are proud to announce our pupil leadership 
teams: 

Eco-Warriors: 

Libbie Patterson, Zayn Porter, Harriet Edwards, Luca      

Antrobus, Bailey-Ray Holmes, Frankie Twigg, Georgia 

Rafferty, Jacob Williams, Charlie Crutchley, Cora Lancaster  

School Councillors: 

Poppy Jones, Tristan Cooper, Eden Spencer, Teddy Oakes, 

Mason Lawton, Evalyn Challinor, Daisy Everill, Flynn Clulow, 

Grace Holland 

Sports Champions: 

Maisy Hancock, Archie Critchlow, Evie Ansell,   Emily Meir, 

Scarlett Robinson, Jamie Cavanagh, Joe Doorbar  

House Point leaders: 

Alanah McGregor, Oscar Jones, Eden Spencer, Lucas      

Antrobus, Pippa Clulow, Evelyn Mitchell, Indie Timms, Harry 

Wint, Lacey-Mai Davies, Elora Dawson, Fletcher Harvey, 

Harry Bailey, Lily Jones, Layla Kirkham, Georgina Murray, 

Ellie-Paige Morris, Owen Musgrove,  Libby Callan, Lacey-Mai 

Johnson, Eva Whalley, Alfie Potts, Esme Hancock, Ollie 

Crutchley, Layla Burton, Ryan Matthews, Leah Cornwell, 

Danny Ryder, Zac Brookes 

Super Friends: 

Ronnie Spencer, Archie Allen, Mia Glynn, Grace Noakes, 

Charlie Lawson, Isabelle Shaw, Alice Atherton, Jessica 

Hughes, Mason Armitt 

E-Safety Stars: 

Hetty Dawson, Abigail Findlay, Holly Robinson, Charlie   

Yoxall, Aiden Hoskins, Oscar Boon, Jake Deakin 

 

Information Evening  

The information evenings were extremely 

well attended this week, Thank you!  

You can now find the presentations          

uploaded onto the school website under the 

communication to parents tab, scroll down 

to find them. 

Out of school successes 

If any children attend, or are part of, any 

out of school classes, clubs or teams, we 

would like you to bring in pictures or 

email them to the school office for our 

display in the school hall!  

ALDI Kits for Schools  
 

We are now collecting the ALDI sports 

stickers in school! 
 

Collect a sticker with every £30 spent in 

store and fill up your school’s poster for 
a chance to win.   

 

If you have any of these, they will be 
gratefully received at the school office or 

Miss Price. 


